
Employee Health Screening Incentive 

Announcement 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce a new health screening incentive program designed to promote 

wellness among our employees. Starting from [start date], all employees will have the 

opportunity to participate in health screenings at no cost. 

Participating in the health screening will not only benefit your health but will also earn you a 

[incentive details] as a token of our appreciation. These screenings will be held at [location] on 

[dates]. 

To schedule your appointment, please visit [scheduling link]. We encourage everyone to take 

advantage of this opportunity to stay healthy. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to [contact person] at [contact information]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


